
 

 

20 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
F2 Parents Reading Meeting. 
 
I would like to invite you to attend a reading meeting on Wednesday 27th September 2023 
at either 2.45pm or 6.30pm in the school hall in the main school building.   
 
It is extremely important that you attend one of these meetings, so we can explain how you 
can help your child with phonics, reading, speaking and listening. Your child’s reading pack 
will be given out at the meeting. If you do not attend this meeting your child will be unable 
to bring his/her reading pack home. Reading packs will normally go out on Fridays to be 
returned on Mondays. 
 
It is very important that parents attend the meeting to support your child and enable 
him/her to make progress and reach his/her full potential.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


